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Summary of Palm Beach County  
Commission on Ethics Meeting Held on  

July 10, 2025 
 

The Palm Beach County Commission on Ethics (COE) took the following 
action at its monthly public meeting held on July 10, 2025. 
 
Two complaints were heard in executive session. The complete files will 
be available on the COE’s website within seven days at: 
http://www.palmbeachcountyethics.com/complaints.htm.   
 
C24-013: After considering the COE advocate’s recommendation that 
probable cause did not exist, the COE accepted the recommendation and 
dismissed the complaint. 
 
C24-014: After considering the COE advocate’s recommendation that 
probable cause did not exist, the COE accepted the recommendation and 
dismissed the complaint. 
 
A detailed explanation of all agenda items is available at 
http://www.palmbeachcountyethics.com/meetings.htm. 
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